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The Grapevine 
 

Greetings in the Name of Christ!  

It is hard to believe that it has already been a year since I was 
first appointed to serve the church here in Warrington. While 
this is my second church, the excitement that I had is still 
there. I am excited to see what we will do in the next year. 

We have many things going on right now. We just had a 
church work day and we removed the old playground 
equipment that was falling prey to nature. We were blessed to 
have members of the Marine Corps and Air Force here to help 
us with the endeavor.  

We have a mission team meeting on the 7th of July. Our focus 
will continue to be on our own Warrington Elementary 
School. Fundraisers to include bake sales, fish fries and BBQ 
pork sales will be conducted to fund our efforts. There is 
much need for laborers in mission. Get involved with this 
outreach. The Warrington community will be a better place 
when the church steps up to the plate and does some 
Kingdom work. If you want to get involved, contact Beverly 
Beck for information. 

July is going to be a contemporary worship month. Not to be 
confused with anything other than some more upbeat music 
for the month. We just had a month of old time Gospel music. 
This is sure to be a fun time for all of us to be in the Lord’s 
house here at Warrington UMC.  

On July 13th, we will be having a fish fry here from 12-3pm. 
Please mark your calendar’s and plan on coming out to be 
with us. The last time we gathered for something like this, we 
fed 100 people without charging, and made a profit of 
$300.00 for our missions’ efforts. You won’t want to miss 
this. There will be a small price put 
on each meal, but those that cannot 
afford that will still be fed. Let’s 
finish up the summer strong! 

Loving Those Who God Sends to Us. 

Grace and Peace, 

Pastor Ted 

 

Contact Us! 

Warrington United Methodist 

Church 

301 E. Winthrop Ave 

Pensacola, FL 32507                      

Phone: 850-455-0306 

Email: office@warringtonumc.org 

Website: www.warringtonumc.org 
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VACATION BIBLE SCHOOL... 

VBS will be here soon!  

Monday, July 22nd thru Friday, July 26th,  

 5:30pm to 7:30pm 

See Jenifer Whittaker for how you can help and 

where you can volunteer.  

There is still a lot to be done and plenty of open 

spots for volunteers. 

Come help plant the seed in children's  hearts 

for a lifetime relationship with Jesus. You can 

make all the difference in a child’s life this 

year… 

COME HELP WITH  

VACATION BIBLE SCHOOL! 

Tell your family, friends, and neighbors about VBS! 
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NEW THRIFT STORE HOURS 
Tuesday thru Saturday 

9am to 2pm 
COME CHECK OUT OUR NEW 

LOW PRICES! 
 
 

Check us out on Facebook. 
 

 
 
 

FRIDAY FREE LUNCH! 

 
       Come by Friday’s Noon to 2pm  
        and have lunch with us!  

 

 

 

 

Pastor Ted would like to start a Tai Chi class. 
Anyone interested please talk with Pastor Ted about what  

time and day you are available. 
 

CHURCH INFO... 



 

WEST PENSACOLA, Fla. (WEAR) — Members of the United 

States Marine Corps ditched their day jobs to lend a helping 

hand. Flight training students from NAS Pensacola got their hands dirty 

Saturday at New Warrington United Methodist Church. 

There, they dismantled old playground equipment. 

The volunteer servicemen and women say serving the nation starts with 

the local community. 

"We come out here, we volunteer, we try to support those who are sup-

porting us. Since we are stationed down here we want to give back to 

the community," said Trevor Ellingson with the United States Marine 

Corps. 

"Without them a lot of the things we do wouldn't happen and I'm just 

grateful for them," said Pastor Ted Johnson with Warrington United 

Methodist Church. 

Marines stationed at NAS take part in all types of community service 

projects off base when requested. 

 

CHURCH WORK DAY 
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July’s Activities 
 
HAPPY INDEPENDACE DAY! July 4th lands on a Thursday 
this year, be safe everyone and enjoy the Holiday. The church 
office will be closed that day. 
 
Missions Mtg. Sunday, July 7th following morning worship. 
 
Fish Fry, Saturday, July 13th beginning at noon. Bring your 
friends and family and have a wonderful afternoon. A donation 
of $5 a plate or $10 for a family is appreciated. 
 
Church Council Mtg.—Sunday, July 14th, following morning 
worship. 
 
VBS July 22nd thru July 26th 5:30pm to 7:30pm 
 
 
 

HAVE A BLESSED AND SAFE HOLIDAY 
 

GOD BLESS AMERICA! 

SAVE THE DATES! 


